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Mr. Morgan Burke 
Environmental Development Manager 
Greenstar Limited 
Unit 6 
Ballyogan Business Park 
Ballyogan Road 
Sandyford 
Dublin 18 

17 September 2007 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhoireocht urn Choornhnli Carnhshooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

CeanncheathrB, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaislehn Bhaile SheBin 
Contae Loch Garrnan, tire 

T +353 53 916 0600 
F: +353 53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Reg No: WO168-01 

re: Notice in accordance with Section 49(2)(b) of the Waste Management Acts 1996 
to 2005, in respect of a Waste Licence issued to Greenstar Holdings Limited for a 
facility at Usk Residual Landfill, Usk, Kilcullen, CO Kildare, WO1 68-01. 

Dear Mr. Burke 

I refer to your letter received 12th March, 2007 in accordance with Section 49 of the 
Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2005 seeking an extension of the three year time 
period specified. 

I am to advise that the Agency has considered your request and decided in accordance 
with Section 49(2)(b) of the Acts, to rant an extension for a period of one year. 
The period specified will now end on 8' June, 2008. Where the activity to which the 
waste licence relates has not been substantially commenced, the licence shall cease to 
have effect on the expiry of this period. Notwithstanding this the licensee may make 
an application to the Agency to extend the period specified in accordance with 
Section 49(2)(b) before the 8th June, 2008. 

This decision was made having regard to the reasons outlined in your lett 
March, 2007. 

a 

Yvoime Clooney 
Progtlamme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing 
and Resource Use 


